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15th November, 1928.

Dr. F. C. Harrison,
Acting Director,
Faculty of Graduate Studies, 
Pathological Institute.

Dear Dr. Harrison,
Thanks for your notice, which seems to me 

excellent and very much to the point.
I am going to send you a draft with some 

suggestions which Shaw has made, and I have also taken 
the liberty of sending it around to a few Departments

They could take the matter up in 
their own Departments, and then come prepared with some 
statement to be sent to your own Executive.

Sincerely yours,

just to read over.

Acting Principal.


